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The Oak Observer 
Drouin West Primary School 

Our hours of supervision are 8.45am-3.30pm 

Our flag will fly at half mast until further notice in 

recognition of the Queen’s passing. 



Mondays Lunch Orders— Flexischools App 

Tuesdays Library Open to students at lunch time 

Thursdays Lunch Orders - Flexischools App 

Library Open to Students at lunchtime 

‘Healing the Beat’ Free Student Workshops  

Fridays Outside Assembly @ 2:50pm 

Tues 13th SEPT School Council Meeting 6:00-7:00pm 

Fri 16th SEPT 
LAST DAY OF TERM 3 2:15PM Finish Footy Day - 

Sports theme dress up day Parent’s and Friends 

Sausage sizzle PRE ORDER ON QKR 

**NO ASSEMBLY** 

Sat 17th SEPT Sun 2nd 

OCT 

TERM 3 SCHOOL HOLIDAYS 

Mon 3rd OCT Frist Day Back for Term 4  

Mon 3rd OCT - Fri 7th 

OCT 

Swimming for Year 4-6 Don’t forget your bathers!  

Fri 7th OCT - Sat 8th OCT Year 2 Sleep Over at the school 

Mon OCT 10th—Fri Oct 

14th 

Year 2-3 Swimming 

Tues 18th OCT School Council Meeting @ 7pm 

Mon 31st OCT STUDENT FREE CURRICULUM DAY 

Tues 22nd—Fri 25th NOV  Prep Swimming 

IMPORTANT DATES 



Drouin West Primary School 

From Mrs Halliday 

 
‘Be Safe, Be Kind, Be Respectful, Be a Learner’  

Dear Families,  

 

Term Three is coming to end and we are               

certainly noticing that the toll of the constant                   

demands of the school days are taking their toll on 

some of our children. Not long to go now until they 

can have a break and take some time to relax and 

refresh!  

 

Our students have once again done a wonderful job 

this term. The learning growth we see daily, just 

makes my day. We all develop and learn at different 

rates and our students at DWPS constantly make us 

proud.  

 

A big thank you for your constant support of our 

school community. This year, we have continued 

to battle with illness, impacting both students and 

staff. Our students have had to adapt to different 

teachers in their classrooms and the changes that this 

can bring. Childhood is the time to learn so much, 

make mistakes and build resilience to new               

challenges.  

 

Over the past few years, certainty and predictability 

have been tested and at times we crave for the world 

to go back to a calm and predictable one. However, 

we all know our ever- evolving world is different now, 

we try to fit so much in, we are privileged to have so 

much choice and opportunities. Yesterday’s ‘R U 

OK?’ Day was a great reminder to check in with 

those around you regarding the ups and downs of 

everyday life.  

 

I am constantly so grateful for the school community 

we have at Drouin West. Education is a partnership 

and together at DWPS we make great partners for 

our children! 

This week we welcomed Diane Haynes our 

new school Chaplain. Diane will be working 

with us each Tuesday and Friday, running 

our breakfast club and will be visiting          

classrooms as she gets to know our         

students. Please make her feel welcome if 

you see her around our grounds! 

‘Another fabulous week at DWPS!’ 

Next week, we have an early dismissal on 

Friday at 2.15pm.  We hope all families 

have a safe term break and we look                

forward to another fabulous term 4! 

Take care,  

Kelly Halliday 





 
On Thursday the 8th of 

September our school 

community wore a splash 

of yellow to recognise the                        

importance of checking in 

with each other!  






